
Bryon Crump has served on the Frontenac Public Works Commission 
since July 2017 by appointment by Mayor Martin, and re-appointment July 2019 
by Mayor Hatfield.  
 
Mr. Crump served as trustee of Glen Abbey subdivision from October 2012 to 
January 2016. During Mr. Crump’s time as a subdivision trustee, The City of 
Frontenac started a major portion of the stormwater master project, that included 
increasing the flow of the creek under the bridge replaced on Glen Abbey Drive.  
 
He is a Vice President at EnviroPAK Corporation, a St Louis manufacturer of custom 
packaging. Mr. Crump and his wife and two children have lived in Frontenac 
since December 2008.  
 


